View this email in your browser



**Foundations** 



Baptism Sunday
Welcome to Worship here at Grace Baptist Church
Sunday, November 26, 2023

Foundations: Listening to What God Says - Pt. 12
Give Us A King
1 Samuel 8
Pastor Jeff

Click below to worship with us online.

## Join us on YouTube

Click for a Sermon Outline (Complete)

Click for a Sermon Outline (With Blanks)

The earth is the Lord's and the fullness thereof. The Sto:lo ("people of the river") have lived in and cared for this land for thousands of years, and we acknowledge that this land in which we live, work, and worship is the unceded territory of the Chawathil First Nation of the Tiyt Tribe. Our desire is to partner with them in caring for the land and each other.

## GBC LECTIONARY READINGS FOR THIS WEEK

1 Samuel 8-12

Psalm 83

Download a PDF of our Lectionary Guide

**Past Issues** 

Translate ▼



# LEARNING





# NO ADULT SUNDAY SCHOOL THIS WEEK:

We will return next week for a 3 week Advent Series focused on Testimonies of Hope, Peace, Joy, and Love: Stories from GBC people and their journeys with God.

**PLEASE NOTE:** For those who enjoyed Erv Klassen's 3 week series on "How did we get here? A look at how history has shaped us," the PPT slides are available as notes. If you would like them email to you click <u>HERE</u>.

Click on the image above to see the upcoming schedule for the adult class.



THIS WEEK'S PRAYER NEEDS



We have been praying for the Shirt children, Therius, Trintin, and Tenaya, for weeks now as the details get settled regarding their future plans. As many of you know they are now in Glendon, Alberta with their mom, as she finishes a stint in a family reunification and recovery centre. At the same time many of you have been learning about fasting and prayer in the course we recently held on Tuesday evenings. We would like to invite all who are willing to fast and pray on Wednesdays from now through the season of Advent, specifically asking God to work in this time of transition for the kids, as well as to bring healing and recovery for their mom.



The GBC Christmas Banquet is back this year! Mark your calendars for Saturday, December 9th at Camp Squeah at 5:00pm. Our meal and program will run from 5:00pm-7:00pm

accepted. Sign up in the foyer so we can help the camp staff prepare what is needed. SIGN UP CUTOFF DATE is this SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 26th.



On Sunday December 17th we will be Christmas Caroling in our community. If you'd like to tag along meet at the church at 6:30. We will be carpooling so those of you who can drive please let Jeff, Kari, or Jake know. Also if you know of someone who would love some carollers please pass that info along to Pastor Jeff.



It's time to renew/update our church directory. It so helpful as we live as family to know each others names and faces! Please stop by the table in the foyer to update your info or share new contact info. Ray Dawes will be taking pictures in the Hope Room (at the front door). Please stop in so he can catch your smile to share with the rest of us. The updated directory will be available to anyone brave enough to be in there! if you already have a picture that you'd like us to include you can email Kari by clicking here - <a href="mailto:kari@gbchope.com">kari@gbchope.com</a>

**Hope Men's Christian Breakfast** 

This Saturday 08:00 am, at GBC

Another BYOB breakfast with free coffee and muffins, buns, etc.

Click above for more information.



**SOUP AND BUN LUNCH TODAY!!** Instead of Sunday school all are invited to a Soup and Bun Lunch put on by the Guatemala Team. Lunch is free for anyone who wants to stay, but the team will accept donations toward the 2024 Guatemala Mission Trip. Come and enjoy time with each other and some awesome soup and buns!

**Past Issues** 

Translate ▼



Please come and join us for prayer each week at GBC on Tuesday mornings from 7:45am-8:30am. We look forward to seeing God move in our midst as His people pray.





Liz and James Collie recently visited with Irv and Mari Penner, missionaries that we support in Mexico. James will share briefly in church this week about how things are going there and specific ways we can pray and help.

Check out the Penner's most recent newsletter HERE.



Past Issues

Translate ▼

blankets. Contact Sherry Vath or leave your donation at the church in the basket near coat rack labeled "Clothing".



Plans are underway for our next short term mission to Guatemala. The dates of the trip will be August 10-20, 2024. Check out the video above and click HERE for an information sheet about the upcoming trip. We'd love to have you join the team. Online applications must be submitted by Dec. 31, 2023. You can access the application form by clicking HERE.



Past Issues

Translate ▼



Advent is nearly here. That means the Community Church
Advent Walk is just around the corner. Why don't you join with us
as we walk from church to church and share in the different ways
we all look forward to the coming of Jesus. The Advent walk is
on Monday, December 4th. We will start at the Hope United
Church at 6:00 and visit several churches before wrapping up
here at GBC. This will be followed by a time of fellowship with hot
chocolate and goodies. We do need some help with snacks for
afterward. If you like to bring some baking to share please let
one of the pastors know. You can do that also by clicking HERE
to email.





Copyright © 2022 Grace Baptist Church, All rights reserved. You are receiving this email because you opted in via our website.

#### Our mailing address is:

Grace Baptist Church 949 Third Avenue Hope, BC VOX 1L0 Canada

Want to change how you receive these emails? You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe from this list</u>.